
The Final Push!
We need your help!
Aggressive invasive European Water Chestnut (EWC) has been 
detected in the Welland River and a Rapid Response Program is 
underway to remove it. 

Help the removal team look for regrowth throughout the length of 
the river to help plan for the final weeks of the program. With your 
help, we can ensure the removal of as much EWC as possible. 

What You Should Bring
• Bring your own boat/recreational watercraft and

associated personal protective equipment 
• *Note: Please do not unload your boat until you are

assigned a launch point by an ISC team member. Some 
paddlers may be asked to launch at a nearby site. 

• Drinking water   
• Hat / Sunglasses  
• Other items for personal comfort

For more information about European Water Chestnut and the Rapid Response Program, please 
visit the Invasive Species Centre website: www.invasivespeciescentre.ca/EWCWelland

Sign up to receive your waiver ahead of the event: www.invasivespeciescentre.ca/EWCWelland

Walk-ins are also welcome, please see the registration table upon arrival.

If you have any questions, please email kalexander@invasivespeciescentre.ca  

When and Where
WHEN: Saturday, Aug. 13 at 8 a.m.

WHERE: Wellandport Community Centre (5042 Canborough Rd, Wellandport, ON L0R 2J0)

European Water Chestnut
Rapid Response Program


